
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As we approach the end of the Spring Term, I want to take a moment to thank you for your 
continued support in reinforcing our key messages at home. Clyst Vale has so much to be 
proud of—our dedicated and talented staff, a welcoming and vibrant school environment, 
supportive families, and, most importantly, our fantastic students who make the most of 
every opportunity. This week, we had the pleasure of hosting our termly celebration as-
semblies—a wonderful occasion to recognise and reward students who not only meet but 
exceed our expectations. It is always inspiring to see their hard work, resilience, and 
achievements acknowledged, and we are incredibly proud of their efforts. 

 

As you may know, recruiting new teachers into the profession is a growing challenge, which is why we were delighted 
to welcome a group of eleven trainee teachers this week for an intensive training and practice programme focused 
on adaptive teaching. During their time with us, they observed our skilled colleagues in action, gained valuable in-
sights into effective teaching strategies, and delivered their own lessons to develop their confidence. Their feedback 
was overwhelmingly positive, particularly regarding the quality of teaching, student behaviour, and the warm, sup-
portive atmosphere of our College. Having visited multiple schools in the area, they expressed how much they valued 
their experience with us—a true testament to the strength of our College culture and community. 

 

A sincere thank you to the parents and carers who brought their children to College on Thursday evening for their 
late departure to Stansted Airport for the Madrid trip. This will be a fantastic experience for our students, giving them 
the chance to immerse themselves in a new culture, develop their sporting skills, and create lasting memories with 
their peers. These opportunities are invaluable in broadening students' horizons, building confidence, and fostering 
independence. Of course, none of this would be possible without the dedication of our incredible staff, who gener-
ously give their time and energy to make such experiences happen. Their commitment truly makes a difference, and 
we are so grateful for their efforts. 

 

We also appreciate your patience and understanding as we continue implementing our new College Management 
Information System. More details will be shared separately, but in the meantime, please check your email inboxes 
(including junk/spam folders), as some messages from Bromcom may have been misdirected. Additionally, please 
avoid sending emails or replies to bromcom@clystvale.org, as this is an unmonitored mailbox. Instead, responses to 
Bromcom messages should be made via the app, online, or by emailing the relevant staff member directly. You can 
also contact admin@clystvale.org for general enquiries. Further contact details and our online contact form can be 
found here: https://www.clystvale.org/contact-us/. 

 

Finally, as we end another busy and successful term, I would like to wish all our students, families, and staff a restful 
and enjoyable Easter break. Whether you are spending time with family, taking a well-earned pause, or heading off 
on adventures, I hope you have a wonderful holiday. We look forward to welcoming everyone back for the Summer 
Term, refreshed and ready for all that lies ahead! 

Best wishes, 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 8 Boys Rugby @ Howden Rosslyn Park National Schools 7s: 

Congratulations to the Year 8 lads who took their two-year unbeaten record for the school side to the prestigious 

event in London on Friday, to participate in the U13 Junior Festival and ended up with a playing record of two wins 

and three losses, overall.  

The boys met after school on Thursday for an evening drive to the capital and, after an overnight stay, were placed in 

Group K of the competition against 4 other schools. We made an outstanding start with two wins from two against 

Dunottar School (25-20) and Bournemouth Collegiate School (35-5). These performances were a huge squad effort 

with the hard pitches causing several issues for players with the lads working really well as a side and continuing to 

hone their 7-a-side skills by keeping the ball alive and finding space and feeding our fast players to go across for      

several scores. Key scores from Sonny Mackie, Cian Doyle, Harry Crispin, J and Charlie Norman in these games along 

with the power from Max Hookway and Oliver Payne gave us several opportunities to be competitive throughout. Key 

contributions to the games with link plays and defensive work came from Ruben Tuley, Jack David, Leo Hoare, Jackson 

Gallagher, Oliver Marshall, Josh Farmer, Henry Taylor and Will Watkins, really underlining the collective effort and 

strength of the squad. 

After placing ourselves at the top of the group, we faced Emirates Falcon International School from Dubai, also        

unbeaten. These were a very strong side, with physicality, skill, speed and organisation being like nothing else the lads 

have faced before. After falling to three early scores, the lads rallied to score twice before the break to rattle the    

opposition, however we suffered key  injuries to try scorers Joe Gibson and Charlie Norman and we suffered after the 

break with several scores conceded to lost 10-40.   

As the day wore on, the lads really had to dig deep in terms of energy stores and the penultimate game against 

Eltham College was tough with a 0-30 loss with us targeting a big last performance of the day against Aylesbury  

Grammar School. The lads certainly did not disappoint with a improved performance and gained an excellent score 

from Sonny Mackie in the corner which we much deserved, however ultimately a defeat of 5-35. 

The competition was a culmination of the outstanding efforts and strengths that the boys have shown since starting 

with us in Year 7. Their attitude and respect of one another and others around them was outstanding both on and off 

the field and they were impeccable representatives of the College on the national stage. 

A big thanks must go to Marc Dibble (Exeter Chiefs) for accompanying Mr Pearce on the trip and to the several        

parents who drove up and back on the day to the event to support, including Mrs Farmer for the photography.  

This was really appreciated. 

Congratulations to all of the squad.      Mr Pearce 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
More photos can be view on our website via this link:  Y8 Boys Rugby @ Howden Rosslyn Park National Schools 7’s – CVCC  

https://www.clystvale.org/2025/04/02/y8-boys-rugby-howden-rosslyn-park-national-schools-7s/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 8 WorldWise Quiz Trip 

Last Wednesday we were invited to compete in 

the Geographical Association's WorldWise Quiz 

- in which our team of year 8s (Tristan, Guy and 

Archie) were put head-to-head in 8 rounds of 

geographical quizzing against 12 other teams 

ranging from years 8-10!   

After 8 rounds of geographic testing our team 

secured 2nd place,  losing by a mere 4 points to 

a year 10 team.  

Our team worked incredibly hard and for many 

of the rounds eased closer and closer to 

1st place, to unfortunately lose their lead in the 

very last round. 

Well done Team! 

Clyst Vale Culture Week 

Last week Clyst Vale took part in our first 'Culture Week'. This was an exciting opportunity for our 

students across the whole college to learn more about the world we live in. There were numerous 

events over the week starting with an exciting 'Live' assembly where the Student Board drew the 

names of different countries from the pot and allocated them to each tutor group.  

During the week each tutor group had morning activities linked to their country from learning about 

the history and traditions to learning a few phrases. There was a flag making workshop on Monday 

for students where they could make flags for their tutor bases, and we saw some interesting flag de-

signs.  

Our wonderful Youth Cultural Champions, with the support of Ms Rogers, put together two assem-

blies explaining to us about their own backgrounds and cultures as well as how they celebrate East-

er. On Wednesday the group put together a fantastic food tasting where they cooked and bought in 

a range of foods for us to try. This was a very popular event and all students who took part were 

very complimentary of the superb cooking skills on show.  

On Friday, alongside our annual Talent Show, we held a culture themed non-uniform day where 

students were asked to come dressed in the colours of their tutor flag. It was great to see the explo-

sion of colour in College and was a great way to end an enjoyable week.  

Mrs Roberts, Teacher of English/ RRS Coordinator 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Learn2Live 

We would like to pass on a huge thank you to Chris Boston & Tony Heywood (both of Devon & Somerset Fire Service) 

and Ian Harvey (Devon & Cornwall Police) who visited Post 16 last Wednesday to deliver a Learn2Live session. 

This is a road safety session, specifically tailored to the Post 16 age group - many of whom are newly qualified drivers, 

learning to drive or planning driving lessons.  A lot of our students also travel as passengers in cars with young drivers. 

The session highlights the possible hazards young drivers encounter, including looking at how alcohol and drugs alter 

awareness and should never be considered safe when driving. Strategies for encouraging good driving behaviours in 

the driver, even when you are a passenger, as well as exiting situations where you feel uncomfortable or unsafe as a 

passenger, were also discussed. 

Between them, Chris, Tony and Ian have decades of experience at the sharp end of dealing with the outcomes of un-

safe driving practices; they are consequently passionate about ensuring young drivers are aware of the risks. The ses-

sion was interesting, engaging – and even humorous at times. These are timely and important messages and we are 

grateful to the Police and Fire Service for spending time with our students to put the point across in a way that was  

relevant, impactful and involving. We are confident that all our students will be safer drivers and more alert passengers 

as a result. 

 

Post 16 events 

Environmental Science students enjoyed an excellent fieldwork visit to Stover Park last Tuesday, where they spent the 

day investigating biodiversity and looking at the park’s pollution remediation scheme in action. They were able to apply 

fieldwork and data collection techniques, which involved wading in streams to collect water samples. 

Last Thursday’s trip to see Hamlet, attend Shakespeare workshops and absorb the culture of Stratford-upon-Avon was 

a roaring success and our students (both Post 16 and Y11 & Y10) were outstanding ambassadors for the school.  There 

is a full account with pictures on the next page! 

 

Exams, exams, exams 

The official exam timetable for A2 and AS summer exams has now been published, with individual timetables printed 

and ready for students to collect from the P16 office. This makes everything seem very real! 

Year 12 also have end of year exams approaching, and they too have personalised exam schedules ready to collect. 

Adam Williams, our go-to specialist for helping students overcome their exam jitters, has 2 more sessions booked in 

with us this academic year; these will assist with allaying pre-exam nerves, as well as general good preparation         

practices.  He will join Y12 in Tutorial on 30th April, and Y13 for their final input of a series of these sessions on 7th May 

– the week before the exams machine swings into action. 

We wish our students and families a pleasant Easter break, whilst appreciating this will be a balancing act between rest 

& recuperation, and revision & preparation.  Good luck to all our exam candidates – this is the final push, you’ve got 

this! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Hamlet – Stratford upon Avon visit, Thursday 27th March 2025 

As we approached Stratford-upon-Avon, the skies were clear and blue, the sun shone, and the spring blossoms were in 

riot all around us. As picture postcards go, this one was just about perfect! Our friendly coach drivers suggested a very 

brief detour from our planned route, via the cottage that once belonged to Anne Hathaway (Shakespeare’s wife). We 

paused briefly to snap some photos and enjoy the view of the pretty medieval farmhouse with its rolling lawns. 

The banks of the River Avon seemed the ideal spot for a picnic lunch, where ‘The Shakespeare Man’ added to the    

ambience by reciting sections of the Bard’s works, all learned by heart. 

After lunch, we made our way to the next destination, Hall’s Croft, through the quaint Stratford streets. Here, GCSE 

students stopped off whilst A-level students continued on to Harvard House. The two groups spent the next hour and a 

half engaged in a Romeo and Juliet workshop or an Othello set text talk – both of which were excellent. 

Shakespeare’s Birthplace was our next rendez-vous point, where we toured the exhibition (several students enjoyed 

the costume props and quote booth) before entering the beautifully preserved house. The guides were full of           

surprising and interesting facts - not least that the Elizabethans slept sitting up, as they believed that lying flat invited 

death! (Open fires in the bedrooms meant this was probably not quite as fanciful as it sounds…) 

Students next broke off into smaller groups, to explore the historic town some more and hunt down some dinner – 

meeting back at the theatre ready for the evening performance of Hamlet. 

The production was exceptional, with Luke Thallon entirely engrossing in the lead role. Somehow, there were even 

some humorous moments – until everyone died at the end. Which was always inevitable. 

Returning to base shortly before 2am due to an M5 closure did little to dampen everyone’s spirits, with all the students 

thanking group leaders as they left the coach, which was much appreciated. 

Although the original trip was rescheduled due to November’s snow day, and it felt disappointing at the time, this 

might have been a blessing in disguise – ultimately, the visit could not have been better. Thank you to the English team 

for making such a memorable day possible. This was an outstanding trip with so much to absorb, learn and enjoy. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

On Monday 24th March, the first Parent, Teacher and Friends Association (PTFA) Annual General 

Meeting (AGM) was held. The main committee roles of Chair, Treasurer and Secretary were voted in 

(listed below) and the constitution adopted. Our thanks go out to those that attended. Whilst it is 

important to have these formal roles in place to meet the requirements of PTFAs, equally as          

important is the support and attendance to these formal meetings by others. 

It was agreed at the AGM that we should be called a PTFA as opposed to PTA because we wanted to 

include wider family and friends of the school.  Clyst Vale has a strong community ethos, and we 

wanted to replicate this.  We hope that in supporting the school, we can also bring together the 

community around the school, geographically in the area, but also with those with links to the 

school such as Grandparents etc. 

There have been a number of wonderful ideas put forward already as to ways we can support the 

school, students and parents. These range from helping parents with the cost of uniform through to 

social events to bring people together.  As we progress, we will be engaging with students and 

teachers to hear how they would like to see raised funds spent so that all students can benefit.  Look 

out for further information!   

Lastly, but perhaps most importantly, everyone has something to offer the PTFA from good            

organisational skills, providing ideas, great baking skills, to a smiley face when helping to run an 

event or refreshments stand!  We have already proved that there are a small group of very friendly 

people who are prepared to give a small amount of their time to help support the PTFA.  Please   

consider if you are able to get involved and send us an email : clystvaleptfa@gmail.com and we can 

add you to our WhatsApp group so you can hear what’s happening and how you could get involved.  

We won’t hold you to a big commitment so give it a try! 

We also appreciate that this won’t perhaps be the right time for everyone to be active within the 

PTFA but we hope you can support us going forward at events - please come to events and say hi, 

buy that cup of tea and slice of cake or donate something if the call goes out to you!  It will all help!  

 

Thank you 

Clyst Vale PTFA Team! 

 

Co-Chairs:  Emma Spiller and Rachel Whitmarsh 

Treasurer:  Sri Yedidi 

Secretary:   Bookie Fakiyesi 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7GAW 

7GLBA 

No name permission—7RKJO 

7RCMO 

7YDST 

No name permission—7YEHA 

Rory Hynd -8GRTU 

Oscar Tennet—8GTBE 

8RER 

Connie Scott—8RMCU 

8YCBO 

River Chapman—8YCFL  

No name permission—9GMNA 

9GLTH 

Ruthie Dearden-Watts - 9RDFE 

No name permission—9RGWW 

Louis Mitchell—9YGGA 

9YBH  

No name permission—10GCMC  

Felix Pearson—10GMTH 

10RBAT 

Lana Zumaran—10RNS 

10YMBR 

10YCHW 

  

11GABR 

Oliver Phillip—11GDH 

Grace Connor-Fortune—11RZB 

Will Luffingham—11RSGA 

No name permission—11YSS 

11YADA 

 

Louis Williamson 

12HP 

 

 

Each week our tutors are encouraged to recognise and        

reward one member of their tutor group for something     

outstanding. This could be an academic achievement, a 

demonstration of resilience or an act of kindness.  

If you see a familiar name above then be sure to ask them 

what amazing thing they’ve done. 

Reception: 01392 461407 Email: admin@clystvale.org 

Sara Jacobs 

Lisa Martin 

Paul Sutton 

Ann Hopkins 

Allen Bailey 

Louise Telford 

Claire Haynes 

Lisa Jones 

Principal 

Deputy Principal (Curriculum) 

Deputy Principal (Pastoral) 

College Manager 

Assistant Principal 

SENDCo & Assistant Principal 

Head of Post 16 

Early Help  

Jacobss@clystvale.org 

martinl@clystvale.org 

suttonp@clystvale.org 

hopkinsa@clystvale.org 

baileya@clystvale.org 

telfordl@clystvale.org 

haynesc@clystvale.org 

jonesl1@clystvale.org 



Year 11 Events 
 
Hoodie online shop is now closed- no more orders can be accepted. 
 
Prom- Payments suspended until the new payment system is set up. You will be notified when payment 
options are available. 
 
Yearbook-  Payments suspended until the new payment system is set up. You will be notified when     
payment options are available. 
 
Key dates 
 
05/06/2025   - Year 7 Parents' Evening 
26/06/2025   - Mop up vaccination session 
27/06/2025   - Year 11 Prom at Reed Hall, Exeter University 
03/07 & 04/07/2025  - New Intake Days 
09/07/2025   - Sports Day 
10/07/2025    - New Intake Parents' Evening 
18/07/2025   - Summer Term ends- Early Finish 

 
BEAUTY & THE BEAST UPDATE 

We are delighted to announce  that casting is now complete and The first rehearsal will be on Monday 
28th April after school from 3.30-4.45pm in PA1 for all cast members. This is for the full chorus (so any-
one who wants to be in the show and not just those who auditioned.   

 

 
4 April—Last day of Spring term 

(Weds 23rd April—First day of Summer term) 

 

BROMCOM                 

Please do not address emails, or any replies to Bromcom messages, 

to bromcom@clystvale.org.  

It is an unmonitored mailbox and will not go to anyone. Parents/carers 
need to reply to Bromcom messages via the app, online, or via email, as 
this will then be directed to the staff member who sent the message to 
you. Or, please contact the teacher or admin@clystvale.org. There is also 

a contact form and other details below: 

https://www.clystvale.org/contact-us/ 

mailto:bromcom@clystvale.org
mailto:admin@clystvale.org
https://www.clystvale.org/contact-us/


Reporting an Absence 

Parents are expected to inform us of their child’s absence before 9.00 a.m. on each day of absence providing the 
reason for absence. If the absence continues beyond the first day, please contact the College on each              
subsequent day of absence, too. To comply with safeguarding obligations, we cannot simply assume a student's 
sickness absence is ongoing; we need to be certain that the reason for absence is due to continuing illness. If you 
do not notify the College, then we will make contact with you to identify the reason for absence. This is            
important as it helps to reduce unauthorised absences and truancy. In addition, the College may ask you to    
provide medical proof if your child is absent from College due to illness. 

Lateness 

The school day (first registration session) starts at 8.50 am, all students are expected to be in their classroom at 
this time. 

Medical Appointments 

We encourage students to maximise their levels of attendance; research indicates a direct link between     
attendance and examination performance. The timing of many medical appointments means that often students 
can attend school first and return afterwards. By doing so, students minimise missed learning whilst keeping 
their attendance levels as high as possible. We ask that parents/carers send their child into school for morning 
registration, even when a medical appointment takes place in the middle of the morning. Similarly,                    
appointments scheduled for the afternoon should, where possible, be arranged after Period 4 - during 
lunchtime. Students are encouraged to return to school after a lunchtime appointment if they can. 

Please give the school as much notice as possible, at least two weeks’ notice is useful. 

If the appointment requires the pupil to leave during the day, they must be signed out by an adult listed on the 
student’s record at the main reception. 

Please follow this process if your child is going to be absent from school: 

 

 



What financial support 

can parents get? 

Juggling home and school life is 

tough for every parent, but there 

are some financial support op-

tions available. Find out what you 

could be entitled to by following 

this link Supporting learning at 

home | Parentkind 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for supporting the 
community and local charity 
shops. The sale of preloved     
uniform is proving successful.  

If you have any items that are no 
longer needed but still in very 
good  condition , please donate 
them to one of the local charity 
shops. Both shops have set aside 
rails designated for college      
uniform.  

Clyst Caring Friends is located in 
Broadclyst village and our local 
Barnardo’s shop is in Cranbrook. 

Their opening hours are: 

Clyst Caring Friends, Broadclyst 
(01392 467555) 

Mondays—closed 

Tuesday to Friday—09.30 to 
15.30 

Saturday—09.30 to 12.00 

Sunday—closed 

Barnardo’s, Cranbrook EX5 7DR  
(01404 514934) 

Monday to Saturday—09.00 to 
17.00 

Sunday—10.00 to 16.00 

 

 

 

Pencil cases are available from 
the Library at a cost of £4.50 per 
pencil case. The clear pencil cas-
es include one pencil, a blue pen, 
a red pen, one highlighter, a    
ruler, a compass, a protractor, a 
rubber and a   sharpener. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clyst Vale Library is open to the 

public 3.30 to 5.30pm Monday 

and Wednesday and 4.00 to 

6.00pm Thursday. 

 

 

 

 

 

Please do not address emails, or 
any replies to Bromcom 
messages, to 
bromcom@clystvale.org. It is an 
unmonitored mailbox and will 
not go to anyone.  

Parents/carers need to reply to 
Bromcom messages via the app, 
online, or via email, as this will 
then be directed to the staff 
member who sent the message 
to you. Or, please contact the 
teacher or admin@clystvale.org. 
There is also a contact form and 
other details below: 

https://www.clystvale.org/
contact-us/ 

BROMCOM 

https://www.parentkind.org.uk/for-parents/be-school-ready/what-financial-support-can-parents-get
https://www.parentkind.org.uk/for-parents/be-school-ready/what-financial-support-can-parents-get
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089105634228
mailto:admin@clystvale.org
https://www.clystvale.org/contact-us/
https://www.clystvale.org/contact-us/


Is your child considering an apprenticeship as their next step?  

Choices magazine is the ultimate parent and carer guide to apprenticeships and    

technical education! It is completely free of charge – find this month’s edition 

here: amapps.uk/parent-magazine and sign up to receive it each month, direct to your 

inbox: amapps.uk/choices 

Amazing Apprenticeships’ Parent and Carer zone is also a great place to explore        

apprenticeships and technical education: amazingapprenticeships.com/zones/parent/ 

https://amapps.uk/parent-magazine
http://www.amapps.uk/choices
https://www.amazingapprenticeships.com/zones/parent/?utm_source=promo+pack&utm_medium=parent+zone&utm_campaign=naw








 



 

 

‘Kids Eat Free’ Easter Holidays 2025 

Supermarket cafes, chain restaurants and food venues around the UK are offering the 

'Kids Eat Free' or ‘Kids Eat for £1’ deal. Please see below for further information. 

• Les Iguanas: Download the app and join 'My Iguanas' for free meals for mini-Iguanas 

 aged 12 and under. Children get a main, two sides and a dessert with every adult 

 main (or three tapas dishes) purchased.  

• ASDA Café: Children eat for £1 All Day, Every Day at Asda cafes, with no adult 

 spend required. Children will receive a free piece of fruit such as an apple, pear or 

 banana when purchasing the hot kids £1 meal deal.  

• Morrisons: Children eat free all day, every day in Morrisons cafes nationwide, daily 

 with every adult meal over £4.50.  

• Beefeater: Two children get free breakfasts with every adult breakfast purchased. 

• Sainsbury’s: Sainsbury's cafes offer one free child’s hot meal or lunch bag for £1 

 with any adult main meal purchased over £5.20. This offer is available every day 

 from 11:30am until café closure. Children’s mains include one main, 3 sides a drink 

 and a piece of fruit. 

• Bella Italia: Children eat free all day every Thursday and for £1 between 4-6pm, 

 Sunday to Wednesday. Kids can enjoy three delicious courses and a drink! Meals are 

 suitable for 2–11-year-olds. 

• Ikea: Children can enjoy a pasta meal and tomato sauce with a soft drink for 95p or 

 any other Children’s Meal for £1.50 every day from 11am. On Friday’s children get 

 tomato pasta, a drink, and a piece of fruit for just 45p. 

• Premier Inn: At Premier Inn, you can enjoy their all-you-can-eat Breakfast for just 

 £9.99 and up to two children under 16 eat for free. 

• Travelodge: At Travelodge, you can enjoy their all-you-can-eat Breakfast for just 

 £9.75 and up to two children under 15 eat for free.  

• YoSushi!: Children eat free  all day (Monday-Friday) during all school holidays 

 when dining with a full-paying adult (minimum spend £10). 

• Bills: Up to 2 children can eat free all-day Monday-Friday, if one adult orders any 

 main dish(breakfast, lunch or dinner). Excludes Saturdays and Sundays. 

• Brewer’s Fayre: Up to two children under 16 eat a free unlimited breakfast with  

 every adult breakfast purchased. 

 

For more information please visit::  

Places Kids Eat Free (or for £1) In School Holidays 2025  

 

https://moneysavingcentral.co.uk/kids-eat-free


 

 
 
Courses designed 
for parents/
carers  
 
FULLY FUNDED, 
ONLINE AND 
TERM TIME  
WITHIN SCHOOL 
HOURS ONLY 



Lifeworks—Easter Holiday programme. 

 

Dates: 7th - 10th April 

Time: 10:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

Location: Lifeworks College, Dartington, TQ9 6JD 

What's On:  

7th April: Adventure to Plymouth Aquarium – Dive into the wonders of marine life! 

8th April: Easter Egg Hunt at Coleton Fishacre – Fun, prizes, and chocolate galore! 

9th April: Sound Therapy with Signature Sounds – Relax and rejuvenate with calming sound   

experiences. 

10th April: LEGO Robot Wars – Build, battle, and conquer in our thrilling robot showdown! 

Ages: 11+ 

Cost: £80 for 1:4 support | £135 for 1:1 support 

Reserve your spot today! 

Email: admin@lifeworks-uk.org                  Call: 01803 865075 


